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Sent by E-mail Only 
 
 
April 6, 2022 
 
 
Richard Murray 
Regulatory Specialist – Mine, Extraction, and Upgrading Approvals 
Suncor Energy Inc. 
BaseMineExtension@suncor.com 
 
 
Subject: Notification that the request for an Extension to the three-year time 

limit for the Impact Statement Phase of the Suncor Base Mine Extension 
Project is accepted 

 
Richard Murray: 
 
The Impact Assessment Agency of Canada (the Agency) acknowledges the receipt of 
your written request to extend the three-year time limit of the impact statement phase 
for the Suncor Base Mine Extension Project by nine months. The three-year time limit is 
the period within which Suncor Energy Inc. must submit a satisfactory Impact Statement 
to the Agency. 
 
Your request for a nine-month timeline extension from the current deadline of 
May 31, 2024 to February 28, 2025, is accepted. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact either Kate Witherly at  

 or Robyn-Lynne Virtue at  
. 

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Terence Hubbard 

<Original signed by>

<contact information removed>

<contact information removed>
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